YAVAPAI-APACHE NATION

2400 West Datsi Street

Camp Verde, AZ 86322

Phone (928)567-1003 Fax (928)567-3994

January 10, 2022

RE: January 2022 Student Clothing Allowance Distribution

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The Tribal Council voted on December 16, 2021 approving the Student Clothing Allowance Program
Budget for 2022. The qualifications are as follows:

e Students ages 3 through 9 will receive $250
e Students ages 10 through 19 will receive $400

Please find enclosed the application. You will need to return the receipts from the last disbursement
and a letter from the school stating the child/children are enrolled in school for 2022 semester. You
may return the application via mail, fax to 928-567-3994 or email to Bobby Sanchez,
adminfrontdesk@van-tribe.org or Karla Reimer at kreimer@yan-tribe.org. The program will be from
January-April 1, 2022. The second distribution will be July to October 1, 2022.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Bobby Sanchez, Administrative Assistant at 928-567-3649
or me at 928-567-1003 (Office) or 928-301-6181 (Cell).

Cordially,
Konlle @Q»\J\N\b’\.
Karla Reimer
Office Manager/Council Secretary



